
The PAC is a user group that allows for the exchange of 

ideas and information regarding the Accreditation process. 

It is a useful resource for those considering Accreditation 

and for those in the process of becoming Accredited.   

What is the PAC? (Police Accreditation Coalition) 

PAC Point-of-Contact: 
Records Administrative Supervisor Gale Kicinski 

Port Huron Police Department 
Email:  kicinskg@porthuron.org  

Phone:  (810) 984-9715  


